
 

Reminder to enter first Responsible Drinking Media
Awards

Entries for the first brandhouse Responsible Drinking Media Awards close on 30 April 2011 and only media which have
entered will be reviewed. Entrants need to build a portfolio of published work dating from 1 July 2010 until 30 April 2011.
Articles must be published in South Africa media across print, broadcast and online. Any story on responsible drinking can
be covered, including issues related to alcohol abuse and its consequences. There are seven categories, each offering the
winner a R10 000 prize. For more information, go to www.brandhouse.co.za/RDMediaAwards.aspx.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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